



**Oakmeadow CE Primary School Bayston Hill Shrewsbury Shropshire** SY3 ONU Tel No: 01743 875020

Email: admin@oakmeadowprimary.co.uk Website: www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

From September 2020 your child's new class will be Rabbits.

The teacher will be Mrs Griffiths.



## Introduction from the class teacher:

Welcome to our new class - Rabbits! I will be familiar to many of you having worked within EYFS/KS1 for the last 8 years, but it might be a surprise to find me moving up to KS2!

For those of you who don't know me, I love spending time outdoors and can sometimes be spotted running or cycling through the village. Having 3 children of my own doesn't leave time for many other hobbies, but I have been busy developing outdoor learning in EYFS. I am really excited to have the opportunity to develop it further into KS2. I will be planning for you to have time in the natural environment through taking your learning outside whenever possible and making the most of the amazing spaces and resources we have available to us here at Oakmeadow.

Unfortunately, due to the current circumstances we will be unable to have our usual move up fortnight where you get to move into in your new classroom with your new teacher and Teaching Assistant. To replace this, I will be shortly be posting a video of your new classroom together with some information about the exciting work we'll be starting in September when we look forward to welcoming you all back to Oakmeadow.

**Best Wishes** 

Mrs Griffiths















Nursery: @Ladybirdsoak

